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January 18, 2022 

      

                  

Daniel A. Sanchez  

President 

Hispanic Motor Carrier Association 

801 Bryan Rd. 

Mission, TX  78572 

 

Dear Mr. Sanchez:  

 

 Thank you for your November 17, 2021 letter to the Department of Homeland Security 

(DHS).  Secretary Mayorkas asked that I respond on his behalf. 

 
 DHS recognizes the special role the trucking industry plays in ensuring the timely 

provision of perishable commodities, including medications and other products, that are essential 

to the well-being of our country.  Should Congress enact legislation that will further this 

important objective, DHS stands ready to implement any such law.  

 

Please rest assured that we appreciate your letter and interest in this important issue.   

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Ur M. Jaddou 

Director 

 

 


